
 

 

 

Donna Bradin, Transportation Supervisor   

 25 Valley Road, Princeton, New Jersey 08540   

 t 609.806.4209 f 609 .806.4228 

 

Re:  Transportation Waiver for the 2020-2021 School Year: 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

I hope this letter finds you well and in good spirits despite all that has developed with the COVID-19 virus. 

Thank you for your patience and understanding as we navigate all the resources and suggestions for the best 

practices while traveling on a school bus. 

 

Drivers will be following CDC recommendations on cleaning, disinfecting frequently touched surfaces, on school 

buses daily and between runs as much as possible. Drivers will be wearing masks and practice frequent hand 

washing.  We will be increasing distances between students seated on the bus. 

We are implementing this transportation waiver program for the 2020-2021 school year, as a way to transport 

our student’s safely in our hybrid model for the 2020- 2021 school year, for the re-opening school this Fall AND 

as a way to run our district more efficiently.  In the event that your situation changes during the school year, 

the district will work with you to provide transportation. We average approximately 50% occupancy, as 

measured by the district, on our buses!  This waiver is ONLY good for ONE year. 

All Forms are attached. 

Please mail or email back to donnabradin@princetonk12.org, if you are waiving school bus service for 

your child or reinstating, for the 2020-2021 school year. 

 

Donna Bradin 

Princeton Public Schools 

Transportation Supervisor 

25 Valley Road 

Princeton. NJ. 08540 

donnabradin@princetonk12.org 

609-806-4209 
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